
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel 020 7735 4154              Email office@theparkcollege.org           Website www.theparkcollege.org
  

July 1st 2022 
 
Dear all,  
 
We have had a great week with lots of hard work.  We will have 2 more weeks left before the 
summer holidays and everyone is very busy. Some students participated in organising a 
breakfast for the special Heads at Spa Camberwell this week and it was very well received.  
 
We were looking forward to welcoming you all the to The Big Tea afternoon tea this 
afternoon- raising money for the NHS, but unfortunately due to covid and 6 cases at the 
college this event has been cancelled. We are really sorry. We appreciate all your support 
and will keep you updated. We have put in tighter measures- more cleaning and reminders 
to handwash, wearing masks and keeping apart as much as possible. Please do continue to 
be vigilant and staying at home if unwell. 
 
Next week, all going well we are looking forward to attending the premiere of the social skills 
film at the Mari-time Museum Tuesday 5th July 5:30-7:30pm, that some of our students were 
part off. Please do let us know if you are planning to attend. All are welcome. Information in 
a separate letter has been sent home.  
 
Don’t Face It Alone Campaign  
Youth charity, The Diana Award is running Don’t Face It Alone, an anti-bullying campaign  
encouraging young people and us all to #SpeakOutAboutBullying. The campaign launched on 
Wednesday 22nd June and encourages young people not to suffer alone from bullying and 
instead to speak out and report it, whether it is taking place  online or offline. The campaign aims 
to get the nation talking about bullying and the positive steps that can be taken to prevent it. Find 

out more on the website:  Don't Face it Alone 
 
Upcoming dates:  
Friday July 8th 1-2pm: Ex- student and staff reunion  
Tuesday July 12th: Parents’ evening- 3-5pm- details to follow  
Thursday July 14th: Last day of term: Please join us for: Leaver’s celebration, Summer Fair & Art 
exhibition, college finishes at 2pm. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Catriona Guyler-Kone 
Acting Principal  
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